
   For 
SAL

 

Office of the Manufactured Housing 
Ombudsperson presentation on the 

LOT RENTAL ASSISTANCE 
PROGRAM 

Please join us to 
learn more about 
LRAP, LLRAP 
and the MHO 

Office 

Contact: Brian S. Eng, Ombudsperson              Phone: 302-683-8800                Email: manufactured.housing@delaware.gov 
 
 

COMPANY 

Delaware Department of Justice 
Office of the Manufactured Housing 

Ombudsperson 
820 N. French St., 5th Floor 

Wilmington, DE 19801 

 
 
 

• LRAP reduces lot rent 
to 30% of the 
household income. 
 

• The Limited Lot Rental 
Assistance Program 
limits the amount rent 
can be increased.  

 
 
 

WHEN: May 15, 2025 
TIME: 10:30 A.M. – 12:30 P.M. 
WHERE: Milford Public Library 

Lions Meeting Room A 
11 SE Front St.,  
Milford DE 19936 

mailto:manufactured.housing@delaware.gov

